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March 26, 2020 

 

Dear K-PACT Ministries Supporters, 

Shalom.  

With the onslaught of the Coronavirus, the whole world has come to a standstill 
with businesses closed and people shutting in their homes. Mission ministries 
around the world is no exception, with planned short-term mission trips cancelled 
or put on hold. K-PACT Canada have cancelled the April short-term mission trip. 
The October trip is at a wait-and-see status. We will keep you posted as the virus 
situation unfolds. 

Although we cannot be there physically, let us not forget to uphold the work of the 
Gospel there and the Indonesian people in our prayers. The Indonesian Chinese 
people are suffering a double whammy, the attack of the Coronavirus and attack of 
racism because some people blamed the spread of the Coronavirus on China.   

Let us pray earnestly for God to intervene in the virus situation so that the people 
of the world can go back to live a normal life and find peace that only Christ can 
give.  

If you have any questions about K-PACT CMA, please do not hesitate to contact us 
by email kpactcma@gmail.com, or by phone at either (778)861-6330 [Rev. Sam 
Chan] or (604)828-8320 [Rev. Anthony Yeung]. 

Attached is the latest video clip from K-PACT’s children ministry in BTCC, West 
Kalimantan.   In case you cannot open the MP4 file as attached, you should be able 
to view the video using the link below. 

K-PACT 2020 Jan BTCC NEWS.mp4 - https://drive.google.com/file/d/1W-
MyuttMRXmGr5Sms729lJLTt1p4J0SV/view?usp=sharing 
 

God bless. 

On behalf of K-PACT Canada Mission Association, 

Rev. Sam Chan, Rev. Anthony Yeung, Pastor Anda Ma 
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